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Please join us on Thursday, July 21 at 1:00pm for our Mountain Lion Climb.
We will all gather in the gym. You will receive a map and a destination along

th
with a folder containing your child’s schedule, the 6 Grade Newsletter,
Teacher Wish Lists and all the beginning of the year forms that we need
from you.

At 1:15, Dr. Jordan, Mr. Squires and Ms. Mondora will provide a brief
overview and welcome. At 1:30 all families will transition to the sixth grade
hallway.

At 1:40, the sixth grade team will present a brief overview for families and
provide an opportunity for questions. The team will have computer stations
available for volunteer registration. There will also be representatives on
hand from transportation to answer questions.

Registration stations and transportation representatives will be available
until 3. Once the teachers complete their overview and the questions are
answered, families are free to walk their schedules. We look forward to

seeing you!



